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Headteacher's Message

Dear Parents and Carers,

On behalf of my staff and myself, | would like to wish all of our families a happy holiday. We look
forward to seeing you all back on Wednesday, 5% January 2022.

Inset Day
Please be reminded that Tuesday, 4" January is an Inset day for staff.

Covid Numbers

| know many of you may be concerned with the rising numbers of Covid cases. At present, the
directive from the DfE is that schools should remain open; if we receive a change in the guidance over
the holidays, then we will notify parents as soon as possible.

Dance Curriculum

As of January 2022, we have employed a Dance teacher to teach dance to all year groups. The Dance
teacher will also be teaching after school dance lessons. The teacher will do a ballet club for Years 1
and 2, and also a modern dance club for Years 4, 5 and 6. Look out for the additional clubs on the
after school club list.

Free School Meals

Free School Meal ecode vouchers have been sent out this week for December 2021 half term. An
ecode voucher has been sent to your email, (the email will come from EDENRED not the school).
Please follow the instructions in the email on how to redeem your voucher. If you have any queries or
need your code resending, please email school@mayville.waltham.sch.uk.

Ms Anwar

It is with great sadness that we have to say goodbye to Ms Anwar. Ms Anwar has been a teacher at
Mayville for a while and will be missed by all. We wish Ms Anwar well in all of her future endeavours.
But to ensure consistency, Ms Quince (Assistant Head), will be teaching in Year 5 from January from
Monday to Wednesday, whilst Ms Hussain will continue to teach in class every Thursday and Friday.

Goodbye message from Ms Anwar
This is a special message to all the wonderful children | have had the pleasure and privilege to teach
during my time at Mayville. Unfortunately, due to personal reasons, | have decided to resign and my
last day at school was on 15t December. | wanted to let you know how much | have thoroughly
enjoyed teaching and learning with you. | will always remember the fun we had and you will always
be my absolute favourites! To parents and carers, | would like to express my heartfelt gratitude for all
your support and kindness. Goodbye everyone and the very best of luck!
Ms Anwar SN :

| look forward to seeing you all in the New Year!

Ms Parson
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